
 
Dear Dr. and Mrs. Robinson, 
 
Hello! My name is Samantha Brown, and I am an incoming 
medical student from Southlake, Texas. Sharon and I have met on a 
number of occasions, and she has always been an amazing 
cheerleader and motivator in my journey to medical school! I 
wanted to thank you both for supporting my dream to pursue 
medicine by providing the School of Medicine stethoscopes for 
students. Your overflowing generosity allowed me to receive a 
TTUHSC branded stethoscope this year.  Thank you again for your 
generosity and support!  
 
Sincerely,  
Samantha Brown 




